
 

 

 

 

The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families 

and community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each 

student to achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded 

individual who is an involved, responsible citizen. 

THREE VILLAGE 
CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

                 Merrilleen Heidrich, Principal 

             Sarah Kiersh, Assistant Principal                              

__________________________ 

WS Mount Elementary School 
Mount SCORES!   
Our students are Self-controlled, Caring, Open-minded, 

Respectful, Encouraging, and Safe! 

 

                                                                                                    

 

September 2, 2022 

Dear Mount Families,  

We are so excited to welcome your children back to Mount in a few short days. As we prepare for the first 

day of school, I would like to take this opportunity to make you aware of some changes to our arrival and 

dismissal procedures.  

We are hoping that most of our children utilize the transportation provided by the district each day.  Your 

child’s bus stop and estimated pick up and drop off time can be found on the Parent Portal.  Please use 

these times as estimates and be prepared for drivers running early and late the first few days. For the first 

week, new students and kindergarteners will disembark busses first, with the assistance of staff, until they 

get acclimated to walking into the building on their own.   

For families who will be dropping off and picking up their child, we will no longer be utilizing the placards.  

Morning arrival will remain the same.  Arrival will begin at 9:15am. A line will form around the parking lot.  

When your car gets to the curb by the security entrance, your child should get out of the car on the 

passenger side and enter the building.  Security will be outside to assist in this process.    

Dismissal in the afternoon will be held in the cafeteria.  If your child is being picked up, please write a note 

to your child’s teacher indicating their dismissal plan.  Please park your car and come into the building to 

pick up your child.  Parents will be permitted into the building at 3:30 to pick up their child.  Please be sure 

to have photo ID. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with these procedures. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to reach out.  

Sincerely,  

  
Principal   

Dr. Kevin Scanlon, Superintendent of Schools 

Jeffrey Carlson, Deputy Superintendent 

Dr. Gary Dabrusky, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources  

Dr. Brian Biscari, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services 
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